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Resolution appropriating funds for bottled water for Town of Campbell residents negatively 
impacted by PFAS in drinking water. 

RESOLUTION 

WHEREAS, the Common Council previously appropriated $15,000 for bottled water 
service for the Town of Campbell residents negatively impacted by PFAS in their drinking water, 
and 

WHEREAS, it is necessary to add additional funds in order to continue to provide bottled 
water. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council that it hereby 
appropriates up to the amount of $25,000 from the Contingency Account (1009909-550000) for 
bottled water services for Town of Campbell residents negatively impacted by PFAS in drinking 
water. 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED if there is reimbursement by the government for these 
expenses, the money will be returned to said fund.  

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Director of Finance/Treasurer and the Mayor of 
the City of La Crosse are hereby authorized and directed to take all necessary steps to implement 
this resolution. 

 

 
I, Nikki M. Elsen, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council of the 
City of La Crosse on March 10, 2022. 

 
_______________________ 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC, City Clerk 
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 

 


